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69.           Oppose Monisha  Parker Dear Supervisor,

I hope this letter finds you well. I am writing to express my strong opposition 
to Item 69 on the Helicopter Law Enforcement Services Agreement. After 
reviewing the proposal, I have serious concerns about the lack of thorough 
research conducted by the Sheriff's Department regarding the cost of the 
helicopter.

It is evident that the Sheriff's Department did not explore all available options 
when considering the purchase of a new helicopter. There are reputable 
companies such as Enstrom Helicopter Corporation, Bell Flight, and MD 
Helicopters that offer competitive prices and high-quality products. It is crucial 
that we take the time to compare prices and features before making such a 
significant investment.

I urge you to reconsider Item 69 and request that the Sheriff's Department 
conduct a more comprehensive analysis of the cost of the helicopter. It is 
essential that we make informed decisions that are in the best interest of our 
community and taxpayers.

Thank you for your attention to this matter. 

Sincerely,

Monisha Parker

Item Total 1

Grand Total 1

As of: 8/7/2024 7:00:26 AM


